
 

 

	
	
22	March	2016	
	
Shri	Ravi	Shankar	Prasad	
Honorable	Minister	for		
Communications	&	Information	Technology,	
Government	of	India	
	
Dear	Honorable	Minister	Prasad,	
	
Thank	you	for	your	letter	of	17	March	2016	and	for	the	kind	words.		
	
On	behalf	of	the	ICANN	Board,	I’d	also	like	to	thank	the	Indian	delegation	at	
ICANN	55	for	their	interest	and	participation	in	Marrakech.	I	look	forward	to	
continued	engagement	with	India	across	all	stakeholder	groups	of	ICANN.	
	
It	was	a	pleasure	meeting	you.	
	
Best	regards,	
	
	
	
Dr.	Steve	Crocker	
Chairman	of	the	Board	of	Directors	
ICANN	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	



 
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	



 

 

	
	
	
	
	
	


